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Friday 24th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As many of you are already aware, a parent of one of our Year 6 pupils died suddenly this week.  
 
This tragedy is being felt by many, not least of whom, the child and family involved.  
 
We ask that you remain sensitive to this difficult situation and, when sharing this news with your 
children, respect the family's privacy and refrain from discussing details that the family may not wish 
to have discussed yet.  
 
I know that we can rely on our amazing school community to exercise their compassion and 
discretion as we allow everyone to absorb this shocking news in their own way and at their own pace. 
 
For those Year 6 parents arriving to collect from France this evening, school will be open from just 
before 11pm with tea and coffee available.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Steve Mills 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher  
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